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May 3, 2016
VIA WEB PORTAL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504
Re:	Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy
Docket Nos. UE-151871 and UG-151872
Dear Mr. King:
Please be advised that Puget Sound Energy has agreed to extend the tariff suspension date in the above-referenced dockets to November 16, 2016.
If you have any questions, please contact either the undersigned at (425) 635-1422 or
David Steele at (206) 635-1633.
Very truly yours,
Sheree S. Carson
SSC:cgm
cc:  Judge Kopta
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